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fre: fread; or fre: freadln;
or fre: freadstring. This
code writes a file in JSON
format. It uses the popular
JSON format. All that you
need to do to use this

library is to change the
source code of the

application. A.pas file
contains all variables,
functions, methods, etc.
A.hpp file contains all
constants, such as error
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codes. All the projects
created using Delphi and
Delphi 6 or Delphi 2007

contain.hpp and.pas files.
dbxjson is a free download
and you can get it from the
Internet. dbxjson.dll How to
read. This code reads a JSON
format file. It uses the
popular JSON format. A.pas
file contains all variables,
functions, methods, etc.
A.hpp file contains all
constants, such as error
codes. All the projects
created using Delphi and
Delphi 2006 or Delphi 2007
contain.hpp and.pas files.
json-c library JSON-C, which
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is written in pure C. A
common mistake is to use JSON

encoding without using C
libraries and try to

implement the decoding in an
assembly language. It is much

more efficient to use C
libraries. They can be used
directly in the assembly code

or from C or C++. For
example, you can use the

djson library to create JSON
in JavaScript using

JavaScript string operations.
JSON in JavaScript is very
useful if you need to access
JSON files from JavaScript
code. JSON-C is a C library
that can decode JSON encoded
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string and parse them. JSON-C
is not free, but you can use
it on Open Source license.

There are other JSON
libraries for Delphi and
other languages, which are
free. Check freejson.com for
the list of JSON libraries.
json-c. Since 2006 it has an

official website and
opensource. The next releases
are planned, but make only in
the repository on GitHub, and
there is not much information
about it. json-c. org json.

Lua, VB.net,.Net,
pl/PowerBuilder, PHP, Visual
Basic, JScript, Delphi, C#,
XML/HTML/XHTML, VB Script,
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SWF, Java, Javascript,
PowerShell, Tcl, JavaScript,
Scala, Python, PHP, Ruby,

Perl, OpenLaszlo, Objective-
C, Groovy. The json.lua

implementation of json is in
the include files. It uses

the ISO-88

Oct 1, 2010 How I used it in
actual program:

'DBXJSON.pas'. You can use
the example to make the

database model, then download
the source code in [1, 2].
Once you have a JSON string,

you can pass it to the
ParseJSONValue class. Aug 14,
2010 Authentic's JSON parser
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uses DBXJSON. In the past we
have sometimes used PJSIP,
REST, & Json,. Don't use

DBXJSON.db, it's not
maintained. Instead, download
the source code and. With the
official DBXJSON.db file,

this works. You. This is the
best Delphi JSON parser out
there, although its current.
For those who want the SIP .
March 28, 2009 DBXJSON web

page. Development team - gith
ub.com/infinite-golf-
studios/dbxJSON.db. -

DBXJSON.db - DBXJSON.pas.
DBXJSON.db (Base64 Decoded).
The DBXJSON unit defines

classes that you can use to
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work with the various JSON.
Once you have a JSON string,

you can pass it to the
ParseJSONValue class . Oct 4,

2010 How to get
serialized/deserialized json
into the memory.. Below I
used the dbxJSON to get the
JSON data.. Here is the
source code in the full
article. postflight:

Compiling AnonClassDefinition
sUikit.pas. Download and

extract ComboText.zip - Open
ComboTest.dproj in XE2 -

Deploy to OSX and.
DBXJSON.hpp Jun 1, 2010 -
DBXJSON.pas Source Code..
DBXJSON.pas contains the
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classes used to do JSON
serialization and

deserialization. Oct 19, 2008
DBXJSON web page. Development
team - github.com/infinite-
golf-studios/dbxJSON.db. -
DBXJSON.db - DBXJSON.pas.

DBXJSON.db (Base64 Decoded).
The DBXJSON unit defines

classes that you can use to
work with the various JSON.
Once you have a JSON string,

you can pass it to the
570a42141b
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